
Ham Radio Testing 

Now in Bella Vista! 

The Bella Vista Radio Club is excited to be offering VE 

license testing through the ARRL VEC! 

Location: Highland Christian Church 
1500 Forest Hills Blvd (Hwy 279 North) in Bella Vista, AR.  72715 

Dates are all on the 2nd Saturday of each month.

Time to start is 2:00 PM.

The Ham Radio license is your gateway to the world-wide 
excitement of Amateur Radio … 

Registration is not required, walk-ins are welcome! 

For more info: 

 Web: https://bellavistaradioclub.org/testing/
 E-mail: info@bellavistaradioclub.org

 Contact:

Don Cooper – KC7DC

206-849-5150  or  kc7dc@arrl.net
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